
 
 
 

SUPERVISION OF CHILDREN 
 
As of March 13, 2020 TLC Charter School has physically closed as a result of COVID-19.  The 
State of California has established a website to help Californians working in essential sectors 
during the coronavirus response to find safe, reliable, and accessible child care options. Visit 
MyChildCare.ca.gov  
 
The following is a list of additional childcare programs: 

• Connections for Children: 888.922.4453 
• CA Child Care Resources & Referral Network Directory 1-800-KIDS-793 

   

https://mychildcare.ca.gov/#/home
http://www.connectionsforchildren.org/
https://rrnetwork.org/assets/general-files/Member-Directory-5_4.pdf

